
 

 

 
 

Local Government Act 1995 
 

The Council of the City of Karratha resolved on 20 March 2017 that it proposes to make 
the following local laws: 
 
 - Repeal Local Law 2017; and 
 - Activities in Thoroughfares and Public Places and Trading Local Law 2017. 
 
The purpose and effect of the proposed local laws are as follows: 
 
Repeal Local Law 2017 
 
Purpose: 
To repeal the Shire of Roebourne’s Beekeeping Local Law, Signs, Hoarding and Bill 
Posting By-Law, and Tidepole Island Local Law. 
 
Effect: 
To remove obsolete and outdated Local Laws relating to the district of the City of 
Karratha. 
 
Activities in Thoroughfares and Public Places and Trading Local Law 2017 
 
Purpose: 
To regulate the care, control and management of activities in thoroughfares, public 
places and trading.  
 
Effect: 
To control the use of local government thoroughfares, public places and trading.  Some 
activities are permitted only under a permit or under a determination and some activities 
are restricted or prohibited. Offences are created for inappropriate behaviour in or on 
local government thoroughfares, public places and trading. 
 
A copy of the proposed local laws may be inspected at or obtained from the City of 
Karratha’s Administration Office located at Welcome Road, Karratha between 9.00am 
and 4.00pm weekdays, and at the Dampier, Wickham and Roebourne Libraries during 
normal opening hours. 
 
Written submissions about the proposed local laws may be made to the Chief Executive 
Officer, City of Karratha, PO Box 219, Karratha WA 6714 by 26 June 2017. 
 
Chris Adams 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


